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March 11, 2022 
 
National Price Increase: Residential Roofing Products 
 
Dear Customers, 
 
The rapidly rising costs in the United States have resulted in significant and immediate impacts 
on GAF’s manufacturing and transportation costs.  As a result, we will initiate a price increase of 
8-10% on all roofing shingles and accessories effective with shipments starting April 11, 
2022.  Given the continued challenging market environment, it may be necessary to implement 
an additional increase in the coming months.   
 
We appreciate your ongoing support as we navigate these challenging circumstances.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact your local GAF Territory Manager.   
 
 

 
Jim Durkin 
Sr. Vice President, Sales 
Residential Roofing Systems 
 


